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This school year began early in 
summer as students had fun in a 
series of bridging programs like 
visiting the Peak and going 
Yum Cha to experience the 
traditional culture of Hong 
Kong and China, which marked 
the start of a glamourous year 
with so many more yet to come. 

The Joyful Learning Group also provided 
after-school tutorial classes and revision 
sessions for NCS students to assist them 
with their homework and revision for the 
Uniform Tests. 

Incredible pictures of 
tourist attractions taken at 
the Trick Eye Museum at 
the Peak! 



David and Joyti won the silver and bronze 
medals in Shot Put for 1B! 

Students joined a variety of track and 
field events on Sports Day and some  
even won medals as their friends and 
classmates’ cheered for them 

During the Chinese Culture Week, both 
S1 and S2 students also participated in 
the tea-tasting workshop in which they 
learned about the rituals of serving tea. 

 

Students are enjoying their very first 
tea-tasting experience 


